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Dr; Stephen P. Duggan, director,
The Institute of International Elucation, 
419 7;est 117th Street,
HevT York, IJ.Y.

Dear Sir:-

I appreciate the receipt of 
Supplement to Bulletin No. 2, as issuer by 
The Institute of International 'iucation.

I shall be glad to be advised
always of those Bulletins.

Yours faithfully,

minci pal.
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